

Motor City POCI - Chapter 91 1595 Vanstone Drive Commerce Twp, Michigan 48382

September 2, 2021

Dear Dedicated Members,

When we formed the Joe Kocur Foundation for Children in 2009, the vision was focused on helping those in our community. We wanted to ensure that the funds that we were raising, as well as the individuals who needed our help, could be seen by the foundation, the community, family, and friends.

We wanted to ensure that we were truly helping, as well as lifting up those that were in unforeseen, unimaginable circumstances. We wanted to include those we were assisting in this mission and incorporate some unsung heroes into the fight.

To have the support of the members of Motor City POCI, Chapter 91 encapsulates the vision and your financial support enable the communities in which we serve to live a better life. We all know the struggles and hardships over the past 2 years and through it all, the leadership and the members have not wavered in a continuing financial commitment so that we can continue to make a difference in so many lives.

I have been blessed in my life with my family and a dedicated group of friends that take great pride in giving back to those that have given to me. I am not embarrassed to say that none of my 4 Stanley Cup Championships are mine, They are Ours, Ours as a Team.

No More, No Less.

I consider Your organization as part of my new legacy. A legacy that is now intertwined with This Foundation. Our success is built on your teamwork, and we would not be champions without you.

A Thank You is not enough to describe your efforts and know that more importantly, to truly describe how we feel can be summed up into one word: Gratitude! THUMBUN YOU DO.

All My Best,

Joe Kocur

The Joe Kocur Foundation for Children - www.joekocurfoundation.org